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Board of Elections Meeting 

December 28, 2022 

 

 

 

Commissioner Kosinski: Okay, we are going to open up as a Board of Canvassers to amend the 

certification from our previous Board of Canvassers meeting.  I’m Peter Kosinski. Commissioner 

Kellner, Commissioner Spano, and Commissioner Casale are all here with me and I will open up 

the meeting.  We have two items before us; one is the certification of the ballot prop, and the 

second is a certification of SD50 which just a hand count.  So, we have the documents in front of 

us.  And I think the staff has done their work.  Are there any questions or any motions or 

anybody want to do anything like that? 

 

Commissioner Kellner:  I move that we approve and certify as prepared by the staff. 

 

Commissioner Casale:  Second. 

 

Commissioner Kosinski: Second? 

 

Commissioner Casale: Second 

 

Commissioner Kellner: …and the 50th Senate District. 

 

Commissioner Kosinski:  Okay, and that’s seconded.  All in favor say aye. 

 

Commissioner Kosinski:  Aye. 

 

Commissioner Kellner: Aye. 

 

Commissioner Casale: Aye. 

 

Commissioner Spano: Aye. 

 

Commissioner Kosinski:  Opposed?  That’s passed unanimously.  I believe that’s all the business 

we have today.  It is, so thank you for coming, and thank you all for being here and wish you all 

a Happy New Year. We stand adjourned. 

 


